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Dear NRC,

I'd like to be on record to say that although I am pro-nuclear, I am strongly against the existence of reactors and
fuel stocks in such a densely populated area as the NYC metro area.

It's foolish and unwise to site a nuclear plant inside an area that can not be quickly evacuated. Moreover, the
evacuation of part or all of the New York City Area in the event of a disaster would have tragic consequences
for the US and global economies. We have enough vast open space in this country to build a hundred plants.

Please do not allow re-licensing of the Indian Point facility as a nuclear energy plant.

Thank you,

-Andy Myers
Croton-on Hudson
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